
Steve Huebert                                                                                                                          2-9-20 

House Education Committee 

Kansas State Capitol 

10th and Jackson, Room 286N 

Topeka, Kansas 

 

Dear Chairman Huebert, 

I fully support HB 2601, limiting the KDHE from mandating vaccines. I fully support exemptions 
from vaccination.  Medical and religious.  It is imperative that Kansas maintain these exemptions.  All 
medical procedures come with risk. Vaccination is a medical procedure.  The decision to vaccinate 
should be decided on by individuals themselves or by parents of minors.  The state and government 
should not be able to make medical decisions for people. We must maintain medical freedom in Kansas.   

 

Sincerely, 

Kristi Glover 

Maize, KS 


